
 

 

VOLUNTEER CONNECTIONS 
 

February 2025 Black Hills area Volunteer of the Month 
Melissa Schweiss 

 

The Helpline Center congratulates Melissa Schweiss on being named 
the Black Hills area February Volunteer of the Month, a region-wide 
award program sponsored by the Independent Insurance Agents of 
Rapid City.  
 
Melissa has been serving selflessly with Feeding South Dakota since at 
least 2018.  Here, she regularly helps with our mobile food 
distributions, food packing and sorting in the distribution center, and 
with other odd volunteering projects that may arise. 
 
She is extremely reliable, as she helps a couple of days a week, nearly 
every week, consistently. Melissa is always willing and able to help no 
matter what the need. Even with as little as a couple of hours of 
notice. Most noteworthy, she always jumps in with a positive and 
bright attitude to help complete the mission with Feeding South 
Dakota, thus impacting many. 

 
The Helpline Center is pleased to present Melissa with a framed 
certificate and a letter of appreciation from Mayor Salumun.   


